
 

PRESCHOOL/KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP    

August 7, 2020 

8:00 am – 3:30 pm                            

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to a new school year! We are excited to get to know our new crop of kids. Due to the 

circumstances at the end of last year, we would like to get to know our students better before 

the year starts in order to prepare ourselves. On Friday, August 7th, we have assigned time slots 

we would like to see your child for screening. If this time does not work for you, please call the 

office at 383-2202 ext. 101 or 102 to reschedule for that same day. You will need to bring your 

child to the outside classroom door on the east side of the building and wait in the chairs 

provided. The area of testing will be cleaned between each screening.  Please bring your child’s 

birth certificate, immunization record, and social security card for us to make copies for our 

records. Please note the playground areas are off limits due to COVID-19. 

Thank you so much.  We look forward to seeing you then. 

Miss Paige Graton, Preschool Teacher 

Mrs. Harman, Kindergarten Teacher 

 

 

Your assigned time for _______________________________is at _____________ on Friday, 

August 7th with Miss Paige in preschool. 

 

Your assigned time for _______________________________is at _____________ on Friday, 

August 7th with Mrs. Harman in kindergarten. 

 


